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COLOURS OF THE WORLD

Sensational Shades of Grey
 
Our first Great Global Greyhound Walk in 2016 had over 20,000 paws walking all over the world at 151 different locations not just in the United Kingdom but as far afield as Canada, New Zealand, The Philippines and numerous places in Europe. We have come a long way since our first walk with just six greyhounds in Essex 11 years ago. 

Registrations are now open for the 2017 walk, which is being held on Sunday 11th June and if you would like to organise a walk in your area, the GGGW team will help you through all the stages. Otherwise, please just come along to one of the get-togethers, the locations of which will be added to the website www.greatglobalgreyhoundwalk.co.uk day by day.

The Great Global Greyhound Walk offers a wonderful opportunity to socialise with the dogs and their owners and there is often a picnic afterwards but most of all, it is a great way to promote sighthounds as wonderful pets. Seeing a line of greyhounds, salukis, podencos and lurchers walking together either at a park, in the woods, on the seafront or even at a stately home, is a sight to behold.

This year is building up to be a massive success and it would be amazing if you are part of it. The theme is Colours of the World so there is lots of scope to dress up (you and/or your dog) to put best feet and paws forward and join in the fun. Whether your dog is a shrinking violet, as white as snow, jet black, a true blue or one of the many shades of brindle, all are welcome. 
 
For more information, please visit: www.greyhoundwalks.co.uk or www.greatglobalgreyhoundwalk.co.uk
The Great Global Greyhound Walk is organised by Greyhound Walks, Registered Charity no 1127875.  The charity aims to socialise greyhounds and lurchers; promote and raise awareness of retired greyhounds as family pets through voluntary contributions and events; raise money for needy Essex, Suffolk and Hertfordshire greyhounds, support Essex, Suffolk and Hertfordshire rehoming kennels and animal rescues who rehome greyhounds.
Please note all our admin team and walk organisers are volunteers
